
Dear Parents, 

The Purpose School staff has been busy preparing activities and setting up classrooms to reopen the 2023-2024 school 

season. We are confident we are ready to begin another fabulous school year. 

To avoid large groups and help with parking, we are staggering drop-off and pick-up times and using five 

different doors to enter the building.   

 

SUNROOM: will enter and exit by the Fellowship Hall back door (door #3) on Common Street. 

DROP OFF: 8:25 and PICK UP at 11:50 or 1:00 if staying for lunch. 

DISCOVERY ROOM: will enter and exit at the Purpose School front door (door #2) on Church Street. 

DROP OFF: 8:25 and PICK UP at 11:50 or 1:00 if staying for lunch. 

BEGINNINGS ROOM: will enter and exit at the ramp door (door #7) on Common Street. 

DROP OFF: 8:25 and PICK UP at 11:50 or 1:00 if staying for lunch. 

RAINBOW ROOM: will enter and exit at the Church Office door (door #1) on Church Street. 

DROP OFF: 8:35 and PICK UP at 12:00 or 1:00 if staying for lunch. 

STAR ROOM: will enter and exit at the front door of the church sanctuary (door #10) on Main Street. 

DROP OFF: 8:35 and PICK UP at 12:00 or 1:00 if staying for lunch. 

If you are running late for your designated time, please use The Purpose School door (door #2). Ring the bell 

and someone will greet your child and bring them to their classroom. 

 

Important Reminders… 

• Children should bring a snack and water bottle labeled with their name. Please make sure snacks and 

lunch are labeled in two separate bags/boxes. All lunches begin on Wednesday, September 6, 2023. 

• When contacted please join Class Dojo to join this private group.  

• On Tuesday, September 5th each classroom will host a brief tour of their classroom. When you 

receive the email, please sign up thru SignUpGenious for a morning time to come and visit! 

 

 

Thank you so much for taking this important journey with the Purpose School! We are very 

excited to return and we know that your child will love being at school! 


